
 
         EVACUATION ALERT  

May 8th, 2023, 13:00 hrs  
 

An Evacuation Alert has been issued by the Village of Cache Creek due to potential flooding. 

Because of the potential danger to life and health, the Village of Cache Creek has issued an 
Evacuation Alert for all areas adjacent to Cache Creek or at risk of losing their only access route 

due to potential high water.  

This Evacuation Alert has been issued to prepare you to evacuate your premises or property 
should it be found necessary. Residents will be given as much advance notice as possible prior 

to evacuation; however you may receive limited notice due to changing conditions. 

The following properties are now on Evacuation Alert: 

1338, 1420 Old Cariboo Road 

701 Trans Canada Hwy. 

1222, 1228, 1234, 1246, 1258, 1260, 1272 Nugget Rd. 

811 Collins Rd. 

 

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO: 

• Locate all family members and designate a meeting area outside the evacuation area, 
should an evacuation order be called while separated.  

• Pack essential items such as government-issued ID, medications, eyeglasses, valuable 
papers (e.g. insurance, credit, and mortgage information), immediate care needs for 
dependents, pets and, if time and space permits, keepsakes for quick departure. Close all 
windows and doors. 

• Prepare to move disabled persons, children and/or neighbors, if assistance is needed. 
• Prepare to take pets with you and move livestock to a safe area (if possible). 
• Arrange transportation for all your household members. Fill the gas tanks of personal 

vehicles.  If transportation assistance is needed, call 250-457-3081. 
• Wait for an Evacuation Order to be issued before evacuating.   

Further information will be issued as needed when the situation changes. 
 


